
Feedback Request for New Real Estate 

Subdivision Plans 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to share our preliminary plans for the new real estate subdivision, [Subdivision 

Name], located at [Location]. We believe this project will bring significant value to our 

community, and we would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Attached to this letter, you will find detailed plans outlining the proposed layout, amenities, and 

community enhancements planned for the subdivision. We encourage you to review these 

documents and share any comments or suggestions you may have. 

Your input is invaluable to us, and we are particularly interested in your thoughts on: 

• Design and planning considerations 

• Amenities you would like to see included 

• Concerns regarding traffic or environmental impact 

Please submit your feedback by [Feedback Deadline], and feel free to reach out if you have any 

questions or require further information. We look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


